
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Circular Number: 010/08        
 

19th August 2008  
 
 
 
Dear Pharmacist, 
 
The PCRS has developed a suite of reporting to contractors that is issued on a monthly 
basis. One of these reports, developed from a transparency perspective, details difference 
in items claimed by contractors using their software packages and amount paid by the 
HSE.   
 
The cost of drugs and medicines reimbursed by the HSE are available from our website at 
www.hse.ie/eng/PCRS.  It has come to our attention that the prices used by the software 
packages do not reflect the cost reimbursed. Until this matter is resolved the HSE will 
suspend the printing of this report. The electronic version of the report will continue to 
include details of difference in items. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
_____________________ 
Patrick Burke 
Assistant National Director 
Finance Shared Services – PCRS 
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